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The Honorable Bob Filner
U.S. House of Representatives
2428 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Filner:

Thank you for your letter requesting an update on the status of the program carriage
complaints filed by WealthTV against several cable television companies. I am pleased to note
that the Commission has made considerable progress since your previous inquiry. On May 3,
20 II, I circulated a draft decision among the Commissioners for review.

I also appreciate your concern regarding the length of time necessary to resolve this
matter. Be assured that the Commission's staff worked hard to develop a solution to this
complicated matter as expeditiously as possible.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance. My staff will inform you as soon
as the Commission reaches a final decision in this proceeding.
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